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Dear Sir/Madam;

RE: Committee of The Whole
Item 14 —Zoning By-Law Amendment file Z.13.027
Ward 2 —Vicinity of Clarence Street and Rutherford Road

We are requesting that the above mentioned ltem #14 be deferred to a future Committee of the Whole
meeting date, possibly March 3, 2015. This request is being made due to the fact that the neighbors in
the area have not been properly notified of the dates or times of these Public Hearings, from the
beginning. This will also allow “further consultation by the applicant and the residents in an effort to
worlc on a revised plan that is compatible with the R1 zoning of the community” as stated in the Minutes
of September 9, 2014, which have not taken place so far. We also feel that this ltem should be deferred
due to our Councillor of Ward 2, Mr. Tony Carella being absent from this meeting due to being out of
town. He is aware of our concerns and our position in these matters and we appreciate his support to
date.

Many of our neighbors are absent and/or surprised to not have been notified and the searching of this
information on-line is not acceptable by everyone. The neighbors within 150m of the property in
guestion have never been notified from the beginning of these proceedings and continue to be
neglected. This should have been rectified after the first meeting when we had brought it to the City’s
attention. Deferring this Item#14 will be appreciated by everyone.

Thank you
Monica Fiorini
905-264-0586

Cc; Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca
Michael.dibiase @vaughan.ca
Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca
Maurizig.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca
Mauro.Ferri@vaughan.ca




